Lee, Chris

From: Roberts, Erica

Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 2:01 PM

To: Lee, Chris

Cc: Coggs, Milele; Dantzler, Akuwa

Subject: DNS // items for follow up from 2023 budget amendments

Attachments: survey_budget_slides.pdf; 2023 Bid Contracted Demolition For 2023 Budget.xls

Good AFternoon Chris,

DNS was included in several budget amendments during the 2023 budget process that require information be reported
back to the F&P committee.

Amendment #28 and file #221285 directed DNS to survey developers and residents about their Development Center
experiences. Due to vacancies and absences in the management structure of the Development center, the
implementation was delayed longer than we would have liked. However, current data as well as a visual representation
of how DNS is gathering the data is attached for the committee’s review. A final report will be provided at year’s end
with all cumulative data.

Amendment #31 and file #2212869 directed DNS to prioritize spending at least $400,000 of demolition funding on
concentrated blight areas. The demolition data supporting this directive is attached.

| have included Alderwoman Coggs on this email as she was the original sponsor of the 2 amendments.
Thank you,

Erica R. Roberts

Commissioner of Building Inspection

841 N. Broadway, Room 104, Milwaukee, W| 53202
P: (414) 286-2543

errober@milwaukee.gov
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